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194 Smith Street, Providence, Rhode Island 02908-4914
Telephone: (401) 7517100 Fax: (401) 331-8533
www.RhodelstandAFLCIO.org « info@RIAFLCIO.com

February 23, 2021

Dear House Member:

Rhode Island Works Best When We Say UNION Y

On behalf of the Rhode Island AFL-CIO, we are writing to express our support for H-5263
sponsored by Representative Williams. This bill would remove the exemption from domestic
workers from coverage from our state’s minimum wage law. The present exemption is both
outdated and discriminating. The passage of this bill will provide a measure of economic
security and justice for those workers whose work is beneficial to our economy.

Thank you for your consideration of our position. If you have any questions or need further
information, you can reach us at (401) 751-7100 or E-mail at info@riaflcio.com.
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George Nee
President

Sincerely,

trick Crov
Secretary-Treasurer
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